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CONEJO VALLEY UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT 
BOARD OF EDUCATION STUDY SESSION 

 
October 25, 2005 
M I N U T E S 

 
CALL TO ORDER – OPEN SESSION 

 
MEETING 
The Conejo Valley Unified School District Board of Education met in a Study Session on Tuesday, October 
25, 2005, at the District Office Board Room at 1400 E. Janss Road, Thousand Oaks, CA . 
 
ROLL CALL 
Present were Board members Dorothy Beaubien, Dolores Didio, Mike Dunn, Pat Phelps, and Dr. Timothy 
Stephens;  Administration:  Dr. Robert Fraisse, Superintendent, Dr. Richard Simpson, Assistant 
Superintendent, Instructional Services, Jo-Ann Yoos, Assistant Superintendent, Personnel Services, Dr. 
Jeffrey Baarstad, Assistant Superintendent, Business Services, Chuck Eklund, Director, Secondary 
Education, Martha Mutz, Director, Curriculum/Media Services, and Sean Corrigan, Director, Planning and 
Facilities. 

 
CALL TO ORDER AND PLEDGE 
President Timothy Stephens called the Study Session to order at 5:02 p.m. and led the Pledge of Allegiance. 
 
PUBLIC COMMENTS 
Nick Quidwai, Newbury Park, stated his displeasure with the Board of Education meetings coinciding with 
the City Council meetings, and suggested that the Board also consider a time change. 
 
DEMOGRAPHIC PROJECTIONS AND FACILITY NEEDS FOR CONEJO VALLEY UNIFIED 
SCHOOL DISTRICT SCHOOLS 
Dr. Robert Fraisse and Dr. Jeffrey Baarstad presented the staff’s recommendations.  Copies of the Power 
Point may be obtained through the Business Services offices (805-497-9511, extension 206). 
 
ADJOURNMENT: 
President Stephens adjourned the Study Session at 6:43 p.m.  The Board will reconvene on Tuesday, 
November 8, 2005, at 5:00 p.m. for Closed Session, 6:00 p.m. for Open Session. 
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